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General Housekeeping
A huge thank you to all of our chaperones for attending our Horicon Marsh Field

Trip on Friday. It was an amazing day! :)

Parent/Teacher Conferences begin tomorrow, October 17th. If you have not yet

signed up for a conference, please do so! I will do my very best to stay on time, so please

try your hardest to be on time, so there is enough time to discuss your child’s progress

thus far!

Information will be coming home about our first class reward: a Camping Theme

Day! The students have worked extremely hard to earn this reward.🙂

Reading
This week we read Dear Dragon, a story about unusual pen pals that

write to one another. This has fit in perfectly with our writing over the last

couple of weeks. :)

Math
We are working on multiplication strategies all week this week for solving multiplication
facts for 3s, 4s, and 6s! Students have also been practicing their x3’s skip counting
song! They have learned that they can use the break apart strategy to solve larger facts.
For example, 4x6 could be solved by breaking the 6 into 4x5 and 4x1 and adding the
products together.

Writing/ Grammar

The students are wrapping up their pen pal letters to the students at Washington

Elementary this week.

In grammar, students are learning more about action and being verbs.



Social Studies
The students have been learning more about the elements of geography this week and
how it affects where they live. These items include landforms, bodies of water, and the
climate!

Science
Students have been exploring various forces at work this week as we created Hopper

Poppers! We explored how these creations worked, and whether the forces were pushes or

pulls.

Happy Birthday!
There were no birthdays to celebrate this week.

Upcoming Events
● Parent/Teacher Conferences: Thurs., October 17th and Tues., October 22nd

● No School: Thurs., Oct. 24th and Fri., Oct. 25th

Reminders

Please sign up for a Parent/Teacher conference as soon as possible. Any issues with
this, please contact the office!

Horicon Marsh Fun


